From: Chris Gekas

To: Beverly Duffy
Date: 1/15/08 2:54 PM
Subject: Fwd: COMPLETELY Reject the "2008 Building Energy Efficiency Standards

Docket # 07-BSTD-1."

>>> Neil Pearson <nbp1964@yahoo.com> 1/12/2008 6:07 PM >>>

I heard on a local TV news broadcast about this issue and first thought it was a joke. I obtained your email address
through the internet as a place to provide public imput. 1 hope your address is correct since T want to go on the record
as ADAMANDLY OPPOSING this ridiculous proposal.

I have discovered that our state governement, and energy service providers, are actually intending on imposing further
Orwelian energy proposals. I am particularly outraged with the recent attempt to place a government controlled radio
receiver upon my heater/airconditioning thermostate. I reject the government interfering in my personal life and in the
sancitity of my private home. I am shocked that there are actually people out there, involved in our goverment or public
policy, that think the public will stand still for this type of control.

All of this follows low volume flushing toilets, prohibited fireplaces, low volume faucets, prohibited incandescant light
bulbs, etc. Enough is enough. This has gone WAY too far.

1 thought we defeated Communism for the most part but I see it is alive and well in the state of California.

I will hold our elected officials and representatives accountable should this measure pass. Each citizen should make our
elected officials understand that we will not tolerate this horrible idea.

Neil Pearson

Never miss a thing. Make Yahoo your home page.
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